MADDIE S PLACE

What a year 2023 was! For the management team, staff, and volunteers at Maddie’s Place, 2023
was a blur. Here are some of this year's highlights:

**Staff tripled from 25 to 77

**Dr. Randi Edwards became our first full-time Medical Director in September

**In May the 2023 State Legislature approved a 2-year $5.5M Pilot Project for Maddie’s Place
**Pilot Project includes study by WSU of infant and mom outcomes at Maddie’s Place
**Maddie’s Place featured in ABC documentary in November

**Phase 2 Remodeling Project completed this Summer
**Department of Health doubled our license from 8 infants to 16 infants
**Second nursery opened in November
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**Maddie’s Place received $1M in funding from Coordinated Care in 2023

**Maddie’s Place received $550K in charitable donations in 2023

**Maddie’s Place received $95K grant from Health Sciences & Services Authority

**Maddie’s Place recently signed $594K contract for services with Spokane County.
Contract will hopefully be signed by the County Commissioners this month




Most importantly, the team at Maddie’s Place treated 55 babies this past year and provided free
room and board and wraparound services to 42 parents, most of whom were homeless at the
time of admission. Here’s a picture of 10 of our moms and a dad at the recent screening of the
ABC documentary at the Bing Crosby Theater!

Finally, I'm excited to announce that Maddie’s Place recently exercised an Option to Purchase .92
acres (i.e., 6 lots) immediately to the East of our facility. See area below in red. The purchase is set
to close in 2024. The acquisition of almost an acre will enable Maddie’s Place to continue to grow
as the demand for our services expands. Our Board will be looking at the potential uses for this
property over the next year. How can we best help our babies and our moms?

Stay tuned for more details!

Our journey in 2024 is going to require the continued
financial support of our partners. We hope you sense the
impact your generosity has already had. You have changed
the life trajectory of 97 individuals. With the doubling of our
license, the completion of our second nursery, and the
increase in our staffing, Maddie’s Place is poised to double
its impact in the Spokane Region in 2024.

The Board, Management Team, Staff, and Volunteers at Maddie’s Place wish to
thank you for your incredible generosity over the past 3 years. Without your
financial support, we would not be where we are today. We would be incredibly
honored if you would consider a gift this season.

Thank you again for enabling us to be a blessing to some of the least amongst us.
May you all find hope, love, and joy this Holiday Season!

Shaun Cross
President/CEO
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